NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
Effective Tuesday, May 13

All residential garbage collection within the Town of
Wainwright will take place on TUESDAYS.

To ensure your waste is picked up, please have all
garbage bins placed at the curb by 7:00 a.m. on
Tuesday mornings.

Solid waste collection takes place on all statutory
holidays with the exception of Christmas Day and
New Year’s Day.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!
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